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Werner Otto, Commodore 
Duwamish Yacht Club 
1801 South 93rd Street 
Seattle, WA 98108 

October 18, 1985 

Classification of Dredge Spoils 

Dear Mr. Otto: 

We have reviewed the test data for the dredge spoils which 
are presently stored on City Light property. We concur with 
the determination that the material is not classified as a 
dangerous waste. However, this does not preclude the 
possibilty that the material may become a regulated 
dangerous waste due to changes in state or federal law. 

In light of the available data, I am rescinding the 
requirement that the dredged material be capped with an 
impervious layer. 

If you have any questions or would like additional 
information, please call! me at 885-1900 

DRC/gm 

cc: Wally Swofford 

Sincerely, 

,~cA.,,~ 
D. R. Carg~~'('"' 
District Inspector 
Environmental Quality 

Tim Croll, Seattle City Light 
Carl Kassebaum, Region X EPA 
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